
 

 
 

 

Statement From Maryland LEHS, Department of Natural Resources 

Via email; June 2024 

 

“Septic tanks in the State need to meet the requirements of COMAR 26.04.02 and 

if they do, they are in general terms allowed to be used.  

 

Poly/roto-molded tanks are also approvable as long as they meet those standards.  

It is up to the local Approving Authority to determine suitability, and while we do 

not maintain a list outside of those produced by BAT manufacturers, some local 

jurisdictions may.” 
 

 

Adam Noble Corry, LEHS 

Chief, On-site Systems Division 

Water & Science Administration, WWPP 

MDE 1800 Washington Blvd. 

Suite #620, Baltimore, Md. 21230 

 

 

 

 

 

VPC Septic Tanks are IAPMO approved and meet most state and county requirements. 

Please check your local codes prior to purchase and installation. 

 

 

 


